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Media Advisory  
for Thursday, April 17 
 
 

Those Funny Little People to Perform at Ann Smith Elementary as Preview for KidFest!Ridgeland 
 
  
(Ridgeland, MS) - Those Funny Little People will be performing at Ann Smith Elementary School this Thursday, April 
17. This is a preview of their show for KidFest! Ridgeland scheduled for April 18 and 19.  
 
Who:   Those Funny Little People is a one-of-a-kind entertainment company with life-sized puppets who dance, sing and 

make people laugh. The Little People have been in several theater productions such as The Wizard of Oz. Making 
their television debut in 2011, Those Funny Little People appeared on the TV show America’s Got Talent as four 
elves, an agent and a showgirl. The group resonated with audiences everywhere and placed within the top 36 
acts. (Website: http://www.thosefunnylittlepeople.com/) 

 
What:  Performances by Those Funny Little People at Ann Smith Elementary  

When:   10:30 a.m., Thursday, April 17  (20 minute show, followed by 20 minutes of pictures) 
 12:30 p.m., Thursday, April 17  (20 minute show, followed by 20 minutes of pictures)  
 
Where:  Ann Smith Elementary, 306 S. Pear Orchard Road, Ridgeland. Ann Smith Elementary is located north of Lake 

Harbour Drive on Pear Orchard Road.  
 
Why:  To promote the group’s performance at KidFest! Ridgeland Friday, April 18 and Saturday, April 19.  
  
 KidFest! Schedule for Those Funny Little People 
 Stage Shows at 11:30 a.m., 1:30 p.m., and 3:30 p.m. l 
 Strolling at 12:30 p.m., 2:30 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. 
   
Plenty of photo opportunities and video footage will be available of Those Funny Little People performing and making 
children in grades kindergarten through fifth grade laugh and smile. 
 
For more information, contact Bob McFarland at bobmcfarland2@hotmail.com or Julie Cox at 
Julie.cox@ridgelandms.org.  
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